
WEEKLY NOTICE:  Week Commencing 21 October 2024 

Clarification of requirements at Bridge Table  

Slow Play: In future the Clock will be used at all sessions 

with the warning bell set for 2 minutes before it is time to 

move to the next table. If the bell rings before you have 

started the last board of the set, the board must not be 

played but recorded as “Skip” on the tablet.   

Etiquette: Please remember to always be kind to your 

partner and to treat the opposition with respect. This 

includes saving postmortems until after the opposition 

leave the table and not telling your opposition how they 

should have bid or played the hand unless they ask for 

your advice. 

“This is a Zero Tolerance session and we ask that you play 

nice” 

 


